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This will be a nice, short issue—just the report on the winners at our annual 

Reno trip.  The turnout was decent but not huge; the attendees enjoyed 

great weather and two very good courses.  If you missed it this year, plan to 

attend it in 2024 for sure. 

The second of golf was the Lou Mucci Memorial tournament.  Ernest Jiles 

shot the lowest net score of the day (71) and won that coveted trophy.  

Congratulations, Ernest—great shooting on a tough course. 

It’s time for your 2024 renewal.  Bruce Hoffman has posted the renewal 

form on our website, so it’s easy to access it there.  The price has gone up a 

small amount, courtesy of NCGA’s price increase to all their members.  TRGC 

is still less than many other golf clubs, many of which don’t have nearly the 

quality of events that we do. 

Message from our President 

I would like to thank all Two Rivers Golf Club members for being part of Our 

Club. Without you, the Club would not exist. I hope you found our 

Tournament schedule to your likening.  

The results of our recent election of Officers will be announced November 

4th at our year end event at Empire Ranch. The new/old Officers will be in 

office for the 2024 and 2025 seasons. Anyone who has interest in being a 
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Club officer in the future, please contact me 

at morrowundesided@yahoo.com.  

A shout out to all Club Officers, Board Members and appointees. Without 

them who knows.  

Alan and Jim have been working on the 2024 schedule. We are looking at 

Bayonet and Poppy Hills for our Monterey Trip. Silver Oaks and Dayton 

Valley for Carson City in June. Reno presently up in the air.  

If you haven’t signed up for 2024, do so soon. Hope to see all of you on the 

course next year.  

I wish everyone a Happy Holiday Season 

Mike 

Reno Trip Results 

Red Hawk (Lakes Course) 

1st Flight 

1  Bruce Hoffman     75 net  

2  Mike Morrow     77  

3  Ernest Jiles     78 

4  Larry Sifuentes     80 

Bruce Hoffman had the fewest putts with 32. 

2nd Flight 

1  Judy Davenport     73 net  

2  Cheryl Nelson     74  

3  Renee Wildenberg    76 

4  Jay Watson     80  

Rich Stratton won the fewest putts with 33.   

mailto:morrowundesided@yahoo.com.
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Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #4, Cheryl Nelson, 16’ 3”, hole #8, Larry Sifuentes, 6’ 1”, hole #12, Ken 

Hamilton, 6’ 11”, hole #17, Judy Davenport, 33’ 6”. 

Red Hawk (Hills Course) 

1st Flight 

1  Ernest Jiles     71 net  

2  Bill Casey      73 

3  Larry Sifuentes     74 

4  Jim Svobodny     75 

Bill Casey topped the putters with 28 putts. 

2nd Flight 

1  Jay Watson     78 net 

2  Renee Wildenberg    79 

3  Judy Davenport     83 

4  Tim Peart      87 

Rich Stratton won the fewest putts with 32 putts. 

Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #5, Bill Casey, 20’ 8”, hole #7, Ernest Jiles, 1’ 3”, hole #11, John 

Valdes, 15’ 4”, hole #13, Larry Sifuentes, 5’ 9”. 

COMING EVENTS 

One last event in 2023:  our end-of-year scramble/awards tournament on 

Saturday, November 4 at Empire Ranch.  Last year we had multiple card-

offs to determine the final placings, so expect close competition again. 
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TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman continues his fine work on our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com.  The 2024 calendar of events will be posted as 

soon as the complete events are finalized.  The site continues to be your 

best source for all sorts of TRGC info. 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.  We’ve had several guests play in our events recently; 

hopefully, they had a good time and will join our group.  While you’re signing 

up for next year, this would be a great time to bring friends, neighbors 

and other golf buddies into the club. 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

